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NOTICE OF ANNUAL LANDOWNERS’ MEETING 

            AND ELECTION OF SUPERVISOR 

 

THE  ANNUAL  LANDOWNERS’  MEETING  OF  THE SOUTH  INDIAN  RIVER  WATER CONTROL  

DISTRICT  WILL  BE  HELD  ON  SEPTEMBER 21, 2017 AT 7:00 P.M. IN THE CAFETERIA  OF  THE  

JUPITER  HIGH SCHOOL, 500 N. MILITARY  TRAIL, JUPITER, FLORIDA. 

 

TWO SUPERVISORS WILL BE ELECTED. ONE (1) SUPERVISOR WILL BE ELECTED FOR A 

TERM OF THREE (3) YEARS AND ONE (1) SUPERVISOR WILL BE ELECTED FOR A TERM OF 

TWO (2) YEARS.  

 

THE SUPERVISOR TO BE ELECTED FOR A THREE YEAR TERM MAY NOT RESIDE IN THE 

DISTRICT, BUT MUST OWN LAND IN THE DISTRICT AND RESIDE IN PALM BEACH COUNTY. 

 

THE SUPERVISOR TO BE ELECTED FOR A TWO YEAR TERM MUST OWN LAND IN THE 

DISTRICT AND MUST RESIDE IN THE AREA OF THE DISTRICT EAST OF THE SOUTH 

FLORIDA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT’S CANAL 18 (C-18).  

 

PLEASE USE THE ENCLOSED OFFICIAL BALLOT TO VOTE FOR ONE SUPERVISOR RESIDING IN 

THE DISTRICT EAST OF THE C-18 AND ONE SUPERVISOR WHO DOES NOT RESIDE IN THE 

DISTRICT.  

 

SIGN  THE  BALLOT  AND  INDICATE  THE  ACREAGE  YOU  OWN  IN  THE  SPACE  PROVIDED.  

PLEASE NOTE THAT LANDOWNERS WHOSE DISTRICT ASSESSMENTS ARE DELINQUENT ARE 

NOT ENTITLED TO VOTE. 

 

RETURN YOUR SIGNED BALLOT TO THE SIRWCD OFFICE USING THE ENCLOSED PRE-

ADDRESSED ENVELOPE SO AS TO BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN SEPTEMBER 21, 2017.  

HOWEVER,  IF  FOR  SOME  REASON  YOU  HAVE  NOT  DONE  THIS,  YOU CAN  PRESENT  YOUR  

BALLOT  AT  THE  ANNUAL LANDOWNERS’ MEETING. 

 

IF  YOU  OWN MORE  THAN  ONE  PARCEL  AND  HAVE  RECEIVED  MORE  THAN  ONE  OFFICIAL  

BALLOT,  YOU  NEED  ONLY  SIGN  AND  RETURN  ONE  BALLOT  INDICATING  THE  TOTAL  

ACREAGE  OWNED  BY  YOU  FOR  WHICH  DISTRICT ASSESSMENTS  ARE  NOT  DELINQUENT. 

 

THE  DISTRICT  REQUESTS  THAT  YOU  RETURN  YOUR  BALLOT  PROMPTLY  TO  PREVENT  

LAST  MINUTE  PROCESSING  DELAYS. 

 

IF  A  CHANGE  OF  NAME  OF  THE  LANDOWNER  OR A CHANGE  OF  OWNERSHIP  HAS  

OCCURRED,  PLEASE  NOTIFY  THE  DISTRICT  OFFICE. 

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL THE DISTRICT OFFICE AT 561-747-0550. 

 


